
Irrigation Backflow Preventer Stolen 7-11-11 
There’s good news and bad news. The bad news is one of our Irrigation Backflow Preventers was discovered missing on 

Monday 7-11-11. They busted the lock and stole the device for the brass recycling value. The first estimate we got to 

replace it was over $2000.00! The good news is the Police caught a Winchester resident doing the same thing at park not 

far from here and he had several stolen backflow preventers in his possession! We filed a Police report and will be 

following up with the arresting officers to see if we can claim one of the stolen devices and save the $2000.00. Your HOA 

Board of Directors is also looking at additional security options for these devices to try to stop this from happening 

again. 

 

 

 


